
 

 

 

 
Pre-Printed Patient Labels for Type & Screen Samples  
 
Date issued: December 12th, 2023 

 

 

Please be advised pre-printed labels containing a patient’s information can now be used to label Type & 
Screen blood sample tubes at the Health Sciences Center, Cancer Care MacCharles unit, Children’s 
Hospital, and St. Boniface Hospital.  
 
If using these labels for Type & Screen samples, it is imperative the phlebotomist initials both the sample 
tube and the requisition or the sample will be rejected.  
 
Feel free to print and display this memo in your health care units.  
 
Thank you kindly,  
 

Blood Bank, Shared Health & 
Blood Management Service, Shared Health 

                  

 


